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PRESS RELEASE 

 

No.  173/2009 

 

Date.  3rd September 2009 
 

National Week Classical Concert 

   

The Government announces changes, due to technical reasons, to the programme of 
classical music for the concert to be held on the 8th September 2009 at St Michael’s 
Cave. 
  
As an alternative of Tchaikovsky: Symphony No 5, the orchestra will perform Rossini: 
William Tell Overture and Stravinsky: Firebird Suite (1919 version). 
  
Maestro Karel Mark Chichon assures all music lovers that the change in programme 
will not in any way detract from the Government’s intention to provide first class 
entertainment. 
  
The Minster for Culture apologies for any disappointment caused to lovers of 
Tchaikovsky’s musical compositions. 
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